

January 5, 2017

Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

I respectfully request a one year **Waiver of Residency** for Kyle Gerrior, 265A Middleboro Road, East Freetown, MA 02717 in the Department of Emergency Medical Services as a variable time paramedic. Attached is documentation to support this request.

Mr. McGraw fill be available at the meeting to answer any questions.

Sincerely

Jonathan F. Mitchell

Mayor

JFM/dlr Attachment

cc: Mr. Gerrior M. McGraw Personnel



City of New Bedford Department of Emergency Medical Services 181 Hillman Street, Bldg. 4 New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740 508-9916390 Fax 508-991-6238



DEG 19 20 16 % 1:21

To: Mayor Mitchell 133 William St New Bedford, Ma. 02740 September 19 2016

Mayor,

At this time I am requesting a residency waiver for 1(one) year for Kyle Gerrior. Kyle has applied and interviewed for a variable time paramedic position. As you are aware the VT paramedics help us to keep overtime down by working vacations and the extended absences of our full time paramedics. It should be noted that we also interviewed 2 other paramedics, both residents, and will be hiring both of them as VT paramedics as well. If you have any questions feel free to contact me.

Kyle Gerrior 265A Middleboro Rd East Freetown, Ma 02717

Respectfully submitted,

Mark D McGraw